
October 31, 2013 

 

Dear Katie,  

 

We just finished an amazing October (2013) trip to mainland China. Thank you so much 

for providing such excellent planning services for the trip. With your help, the success of 

the trip met and even exceeded our expectations.  Our hotel accommodations were quite 

adequate. The buffet breakfast at each one was quite good and in fact, memorable (no 

problem for a vegetarian, as these meals were exceptional in their taste and variety of 

foods, both Chinese and western). On the boat tour, the kitchen prepared special 

vegetarian meals for me.  

 

Our tour guides were also pretty amazing. They were prompt in picking us up and 

delivering us to the places planned for the trip. They were friendly and ready to 

accommodate our every need.  We saw many things and learned a lot from the trip –

perhaps Xian was our favorite stop. Besides seeing the Terracotta warrior site, we loved 

riding a bike around the top of the old city wall.  

 

The rest of the non-tour trip also went very well! We were well cared for by my 

husband’s colleagues in China and his students in Taiwan. 

 

We felt safe throughout the trip and were continually amazed about how progressive 

China is on so many fronts….Thank you again for making this once - in - a - life - time 

trip so successful. We would not hesitate to recommend your services to others.  

 

Sincerely, 

ACustomer 


